
Our Lady of Peace Parish 
“Three Churches One Faith Community” 

Bulletin  
Sunday, July 10th - 15th Sunday of Ordinary Time 

Pastoral Office  
603 Union St., Fredericton, NB E3A 3N5 

Tel: (506) 444-6010  
 

  Fr. Maria Arokiam Chinnappan, HGN  

    Administrative Assistant:   Irene Jewett  
 

Parish Email: parishoffice@ourladyofpeacefredericton.ca 

 
Mass Times & Intentions 

 

Tuesday, July 12th 12:00 pm - St. Theresa’s Church 
 Sandra Cote 

Wednesday, July 13th 10:00 am - St. Anthony’s Church 
 Kay Trevors  

Thursday, July 14th 12:00 pm - St. Theresa’s Church 
 Peter Shewciw  

Friday, July 15th 7:00 pm - St. Anthony’s Church 

Touched By Cancer Mass   
Saturday, July 16tht 4:00 pm - St. Anthony’s Church 

 Elizabeth Aggie LeBlanc  
Sunday, July 17thst 8:45 pm - St. Patrick’s Church 

 Donna McWade  
Sunday, July 17th  11:00 am - St. Theresa’s Church 

Mass for the People   
 

    
Marriages & Baptism please call pastoral office. 

 

Parish Office will be closed on Mondays during the 
Months of July and August.  This allows Irene to 
have vacation.  

 

Happy Birthday to Rita Fox 
Member of the Elite 90’s Club.  
 
 

 

St. Anthony’s   Irma Tucker      
Offered by Sue Allen  

 
St. Theresa’s Joseph McGuire  

Offered by Family  
  

 
 

Our Lady of Peace Financial Update Website & Social Media 
Weekly Offertory – July 3, 2022 Year-to-Date  

 

www.ourladyofpeacefredericton.ca 
 

Keep up to date on all activities, news 
and weather cancelations! 

 

 
 

@Ourladyofpeaceparishfredericton 

Sunday Contributions: $3,298.00 Offertory: $ 127,083.00 
Auto Debit (average): $1,978.00 Budget Needs: $ 135,000.00 
Total: $5,276.00 Excess (Shortfall):  ($    7,917.00) 
Weekly Budget Needs: $5,000.00 Information inquires should be 

directed to: 
Frank O’Donnell 472-0145 

(mbfod@nbnet.nb.ca) or Greg 
Feener 472-9364 (glf@nbnet.nb.ca) 

Excess (Shortfall) $    276.00  
Capital Infrastructure: $     820.00 
Special Collections: $     205.00 
Other: $      - 

Our Lady of Peace is sustained by the generosity of our parishioners through 
time, talent and treasure.  For all that you do, THANK YOU! 

 
 

 

Parish Announcements 
Parish Giving 

In addition to our parish envelope and auto debit 
program, parishioners are able to use E-Transfers for 
their parish giving.   

 

E-Transfers can be done through on-line banking 
with your financial institution.  Please send to 
olpdonations@gmail.com.  If you need to add a 
secure question, please use: 

• “What is this donation for?” and the answer 
“ourladyofpeace” 

 

Envelopes can be dropped off at the pastoral center at 
603 Union St.  There is a mail slot in the door at the 
backdoor.  Please do not leave envelopes in the mailbox 
at the front door. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the 
parish office for assistance. 

Ministry Schedule   

 

 

Have You Signed up for FORMED Yet?  
 
FORMED is a subscription based media platform that 
specializes in Catholic content. Discover thousands of 
books, audio talks, movies, documentaries, and 
studies... there is something for every member of 
the family!  
 

Registering for FORMED is EASY! 
 

• Go to formed.org/signup 

• Select our parish by Our Lady of Peace Parish or                                            
entering our Postal Code – E3A 3N5 

• Register with your name and email address 
Check your email account for a link to begin using 
FORMED 
 

https://formed.org/signup


July 16th and July 17th    
   

 
St. Anthony’s        St. Theresa’s   

Hospitality  
 
Eucharistic  Ministers 

Alter Server 

Mona & Ray McCarthy 
  

 
 

Bonnie Bowlen   
 

Mary Fitzpatrick, Martin Colford        
Andre Paier, Janet Matheson, Betty MacNeil 

             
Betty MacNeil & Janet Matheson   

 

Lector Ann Boies 
             

Pam Shields 

 
Our Sacred Stories by Fr. John Jennings ~ for the rest of the summer Our Sacred Stories will be available on 
the parish website under “Reflections” and posted on our Facebook page.   

 

PASTORAL COUNCIL NOTES              
Happy Summer 
 
 

Pastoral Council will be taking a  break from meetings over the summer months, to relax and refresh. 
May you be filled with the Holy  Spirit as you share this season with family and friends. 
 We wish you all a joyous and safe summer. 
 
Please join pastoral council in prayer. 
Prayer For the people of Ukraine and Russia 
 
Loving God, 
We pray for the people of Ukraine and Russia, for all those suffering or afraid, 
that you will be close to them and protect them. 
We pray for world leaders, for compassion, strength, and wisdom to guide their choices. 
We pray for the world that in this moment of crisis, we may reach out in solidarity 
to our brothers and sisters in need. 
May we walk in your ways so that peace and justice become a reality for the people of Ukraine 
and for all the world. 
Amen. 
 
Remember 
You can reach out to Pastoral Council at any time  
by e-mailing olppastoralcouncilfredericton@gmail.com 
 
Help Needed  Just Friends Food Bank in Stanley 

are accepting non perishable Food Items for their shelves.  If you are able to help 
this community food bank there are baskets in place at the entrance of St. 
Patrick’s Church in Stanley.  All donations are very much appreciated.    

Parish Nursing 

Selling 12 Canon Digital camera’s Model PowerShot A800. Camera’s were purchased and used 
for a Photography course offered by Parish Nursing.  All camera’s are in the original box and have 
all the instructions included.  First come first serve.  Asking $40.00 each and funds will go towards 
another Parish Nursing program. If interested contact Vicky Knight or the Parish Office.  

ONLY THREE LEFT 

Bronze Rush 
Due to popular demand Bronze Rush returns for the summer months of July and August.  For 

those who wish to play the cost is $5.00 a spot.  Players can play as often as they wish.  The 

draw will take place the 1st of September for the winner of half the pot. The remainder of the 

money will be used to offset the cost of a Parish Activity. Players can drop in the office or 

drop an envelope in the offertory marked Bronze Rush.   Running total will be announced each week in the 

bulletin.  Good Luck to all Players.   

 

 
 

mailto:olppastoralcouncilfredericton@gmail.com

